
 
 

Report of the EAWOP Constituent Council (CC) meeting  

OSLO, Friday 06 June 2014 

EAWOP’s Executive Committee (EC) met Constituents’ representatives at the Oslo Congress Center, 

room Balder, on Friday 06 June 2014, from 14.30 to 18.00. The following issues were discussed: 

• The EAWOP president reported an update on the main activities of the Executive committee and 

the new strengthened legal status of EAWOP. An update was also provided about the WorkLab, 

the summer school for early careers, the small group meetings, changes to the website and 

external relationships (Alliance for WOP, Europsy/Specialised certificate in WOP). 

• The local organizer of the next EAWOP congress in Oslo presented an update on congress 

preparations, general info and technical details, as well as an update on the scientific program.  

• Changes in legal and administration issues of the EAWOP were presented. The EAWOP is now 

officially registered in Netherlands Chamber of Commerce. The EAWOP has been declared as an 

Association with “full jurisdiction” in Netherlands. 

• New administrative officer of the EAWOP is presented.  

• Changes to the registration process were presented. Membership can now be paid via PayPal.  

• The new Standing Committee (group of experts that act as consulting body both for EAWOP and 

also for EFPA) meeting was held and the goals of the new task force/group and their tasks were 

explained. At present, there are no open positions for the standing committee.  

• The suggestions and selection process for the new EJWOP editor position were discussed and the 

search committee for the new editor is established.  

• Four associations applied to be accepted as EAWOP Constituents. The council discussed if the 

associations fulfill the official requirements for a new Constituent member. 
• The next Constituent Council meeting will be held in May 2015 in Oslo, during the EAWOP 

congress. The exact date will be communicated in due time. 


